
 

 

 

Canada Emergency Wage Subsidy Update – April 21st 

The Federal government announced on April 21st that the application portal for 

the Canada Emergency Wage Subsidy (CEWS) will be open on Monday, April 27. 

In order to assist employers in obtaining temporary financing to assist with the 

payment of the wages to employees while waiting for the refund, the government 

has posted a calculator to help employers determine the amount of the wage 

subsidy that they will receive.  

The calculator can be found at the following link: 

Government of Canada - Emergency Wage Subsidy 

 

https://www.canada.ca/en/revenue-agency/services/subsidy/emergency-wage-subsidy.html

